WOODLAND HIGH
SCHOOL

Friday, Jun 13th - 12th Grade
Due to a logistical shipping error on Josten’s part, the decorative diplomas will not be
delivered in time for students to receive after the ceremony. This does not impact official
transcripts which are the documents that universities and employers request. Information
about how to request official transcripts will be included in the student envelopes.

As usual, graduates will receive their diploma cover and will go into the aux gym to receive
their envelope afterwards. We will make arrangements for a pick up option, as well as a
mailing option as needed.



